
Attachment P: Thank you at End of Survey.

Dear _________,

Thank you for sharing your experiences and thoughts about the Effective Health Care (EHC) 
program at the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ).  Your input and responses 
will help us build a better, more efficient structure and program.  

We appreciate your valuable time and feedback!  

Should you have any thoughts, questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
ywang@impaqint.com.

Sincerely,

Ying Wang, PhD
Project Director, Evaluation of AHRQ EHC program Governance and Priority-Setting
IMPAQ International
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